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The President's closing speach

The Congress has now come to an end end I want to
expiress my warm thanks to all participants.

My thanks are due primarily to my colleagues, members
of the Orgenising- and Scientific Committees for their
support and discussions that we had during the pre -~
congress activities.

Particular thanks are due to Professor Dr. Antoni
Rutkowski, Chairman of the Scientific Committee, respon-
sible for the arrangement of all lectures, and to my
agsociate Dr. Andrzej Horodyski, -Vice-Chairman of the
Organising Committee, who shared the responsibility for
all arrangements with me.

Also, I should like to express my thanks to our secre-
taries, Dr. Iwona Bartkcwiak~Broda and Dr. Barbara Muénicka,
for their invaluable help and dedication to make the
Congress a success, countless hours to have things done.

I also want to thank the staff of the "ORBIS" agency
and our interpreters for a good job.

I want to express my gratitude to all chairmen of
gections and to all those who have contributed with lec-
tures and posters or by taking part in discussions.

Also, it is my very pleasant duty to extend sincere
thanks to Dr. Milton Bell, Dr.Keith Downey, Dr. Robert
Heaney, Professor Dr. Augustyn Jakubowski, Ingenieur Andre
Pouzet end Dr. Paul Williams, who have presented excellent
recapitulations of lectures and discussions held during
the Congress.

Tt gseems that the Congress reports and discussions
have covered almost all problems related to rapeseed
thus contributing to the progress of rape research and
to further strenghtening of the reputation of the rape-
geed products as a good raw material for the oil industry
and for feeding purposes.

, I strongly hope that many of us present at this con-
ference will meet again in Canada in 1991 to exchange
our scientific findings aend add up to new rapeseed
promotions the world over. .

With these words I declare the Tth International
Rapeseed Congress closed.
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Iext Congress

GuCel R4Ts obtoined formal invitation from Canade to
hold the 8th International Rapeseed Congress in Saskatocn
in 1991. The Board and the General Assembly of the
G.CeI.R.C. accepted this invitation with pleasurs.
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March 5, 1987

Professor Krzymanski

Chairman

Groupe Consultatif International de
Recherche sur le Colza

Congress Secretariat

Ul Sieroca la

61-771 Poznan, Poland

Dear Professor Krzymanski:

It is my pleasure on behalf of the Department of External
Affairs of the Government of Canada and the canola industry of
Canada to invite your organization - the GCIRC - to hold the
8th International Rapeseed Congress in Canada.

The organizing committee made up of Dr. J.M. Bell,

Dr. D.R. Clandinin, Dr. R.K. Downey, Dr. A.E. Earl,

Mrs. E.C. McGregor, Mr. R. Carr and S.J. Sigal invite you to
. the city of Saskatoon, Saskatchewan on the week beginning

July 8, 1991.

- Your acceptance of this invitation will reflect the importance
of canola in Canada and the contribution that Canada has made
to the industry world-wide.

Yours sincerely,
. .
Pat Carney

c.c. M. Emile Choné
GCIRC
Secretariat






